
ST. JOSEPH’S CHURCH 
 219 W. PINE ST. 
 P.O. BOX 68 
 RAWLINS, WYOMING  82301 
Email……stjosephrlns@dcwy.org  
Website……stjosephsrawlins.org 
Facebook…….facebook.com/josephsaint 

MASS INTENTIONS 

 
May 10 - 11 
Sat 4:15 p.m.                                   Souls in Purgatory           
                                           
Sun  9:00 a.m.                          Rita Sena Woolverton 
                                                                                            
Sun  10:30 a.m.              Parishioners of St. Joseph’s                   
                                                                                                
Sun 1:30 p.m. (BAGGS)    Parishioners of Our Lady   
                                                             of the Sage    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                    
May 12 - 18 
 
Mon                                  NO MASS SCHEDULED 
                  
Tues 12:00 Noon                             Dr. David Michie        
                            
Wed 12:00 Noon                             Dr. David Michie                       
                                                               
Thurs  12:00 Noon                          Dr. David Michie         
                                                                               
Fri  12: 00 Noon                               Dr. David Michie        
                                               
Sat  4:15 p.m.                               Souls in  Purgatory                                         
                                                             
Sun 9:00 a.m.                Parishioners of St. Joseph’s                                       
 
Sun 10:30 a.m.                             +Santiaga Nevares 
                                                             
Sun 1:30 p.m. (BAGGS)      Parishioners of Our Lady 
                                                           of the Sage       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Many thanks to those who came and 

supported the Cinco de Mayo 

celebration on Monday evening! The 

total raised for Living and Giving in Christ 2025 

was $1,250.00. We are off to a great start! 

We are so appreciative of Lorena Pantajo for 

donating the food and being the lead cook! 

__________________________________________ 
 

    HAPPY MOTHERS DAY    

 

PASTOR   Rev. Florante Marcelo    (307 )324-4631 

                  In case of emergency         (307 )350-3082   

                              

Church Office 

New office location behind the school   (307) 328-5024                                      

Office Hours 9:00 am-12:00 Noon   M-F 

 

Elissia Petersen                                     

Director of Religious Education          (405)778-9795 

                                           elissiapetersen@gmail.com 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES 

Saturday                         4:15 PM 

Sunday                                     9:00 and 10:30 AM  

Daily         Tuesday thru Friday           12:00 Noon 

                       NO MASS ON MONDAY 

 

SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION 

Saturday          3:00 – 3:45 p.m. 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 

Baptisms:      Scheduled by appointment 

Marriages:        Six Month Notice 

FUNERALS 

Before announcing plans, please call the office to make 

arrangements and verify with Father. 

St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry    (307) 324-7002 
 
Suicide & Crisis Hotline                               Dial 988 
 
Project Rachel                                   (307) 222-8430 
(Healing after abortion)                      (call or text) 

                    ____________________ 
Hour of Adoration, Thursday evening, 

 May 15 from 7-8:00 pm. 
Be still, and know that I am God. Psalm 46:10 



May 11, 2025 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 

My sheep hear my voice. I know them, and they follow 

me.  I give them eternal life, and they will never perish. No 

one will snatch them out of my hand. John 10:27-28 
 

On Mother’s Day, we honor our mothers and all 
those who have cared for us with a mother’s love. 
From before we can remember, they held us, fed 
us, changed us, and guided our footsteps as we 

learned to walk. Year after year, they cared for us, 
binding our wounds and encouraging our efforts. 
Throughout our lives, they have shepherded us. 

When we think of Jesus as the Good Shepard, we 
may think of our mother, holding us gently in her 
arms or by the hand, rescuing us when we were 
lost, willing to lay down her life for us. May the 
confluence of Mother’s Day and Good Shepard 

Sunday help us link the love we are given by both. 

 
 

 

Congratulations 
to those who will be receiving  

First Communion this weekend 

during the 4:15 Mass: 

 

Octayvia Raye Martinez Sterling 

Amaiah Pacheco 

Santiago VanEtten 

Carla Turner 

Ryan Turner, Jr. 

As you celebrate your First Communion today, 

remember that God’s love will always be there to 

comfort you, guide you, and bless you. 

 

A message from Father Marcelo: Thank you to all 

who responded to the Living 

in Giving in Christ 2025 

annual appeal last weekend! I 

made my pledge for this year, 

and I encourage those who 

have not yet done so to make an offering. Living and 

Giving in Christ funds support the infrastructure 

behind every parish in the Diocese of Cheyenne. By 

providing critical support to parish leaders and 

ministries, Chancery Office staff assist parishes to do 

what we cannot do alone. You may return your 

appeal card or in-pew envelope to the parish. 

 

Living and Giving in Christ 2024 

(as of 4/28/2025) 
                                      Rawlins                   Baggs                
Goal:                            $25,685.00             $2,173.00    
Pledges                        $25,685.00             $2,173.00 
Balance                        $  0.00                         $   0.00 
 

Thank You! Thank You! and Thank You 
                   Parishioner Payments         $ 15,365.00 
                   Parish Payments                   $  8,457.00 
                   Benefit Fundraisers              $  1,863.00 

 
2025 Diocese of Cheyenne 

LAY MINISTRY RETREAT 

To See and Be Sent 
June 6-7, 2025 

St Patrick’s – Casper, WY 
$25.00 per person 

 
Join the Office of Pastoral Formation for a weekend to 

develop vision and become more deeply rooted in your 
personal calling and mission. 

Email Theresa with questions or to register: 
tmeuer@dcwy.org 

 
Last weekend…May 3 and 4, our Second collection: 

 Building Fund: $1,107.00 

First collection total: $2,441.00 

This week’s second collection will go towards our 

Building Fund. Next week (May 17/18) is a special 

“THANK YOU” collection for Father Flo’. There is 

also a basket at the back of the church for cards. 

 

Don’t forget the potluck on May 21 at 6:00 pm in the 

gym. Come and wish Father Flo’ well. 


